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Dear Parent/Carer         June 2020 

I would like to extend a warm “Hello” to you and your family at this time and especially son/daughter. 

Understandably you, along with your child, may be feeling apprehensive about starting at Wadebridge 

School, especially as we have been unable to have our usual process of transition activities and meetings. 

In order to help you feel a little more confident moving forward, I thought it would be helpful to outline 

how we are going to support the transition process during these unprecedented times. 

1. You have now received your information pack with this letter so you can start to order uniform 

and PE kit along with information about Music and Modern Foreign Languages etc.  Please can all 

forms be returned to school by 10th July 2020 marked for the attention of Mrs N Murphy 

 

2. We are planning “ZOOM” meetings with Primary Schools, the dates and times of which are below.  

Some of our Y10 students will be on hand to answer any questions your child may have. 

 

Monday 22nd June St Teath 
9.45 

Padstow 
10.30 

St Tudy 
12.30 

Tuesday 23rd June Port Isaac 
10.00 

Wadebridge 
11.00 

St Issey 
12.00 

Wednesday 24th June St Breock 
10.00 & 10.30 

St Mabyn 
12.00 

St Mary’s 
12.00 

Thursday 25th June St Kew 
10.00 

St Minver 
11.00 

Cardinham 
12.00 

 

If you child is unable to take part in the ZOOM meeting, we will record the meeting and make this 

available to view at home. 

3. Below is a list of Videos that have been produced in order to introduce you and your son/daughter 
to the Key Stage 3 Team and Form Tutor: - 

 
“Hello” Year 7 and virtual tour of the school         https://youtu.be/UdDn246RDSI 

Frequently asked questions and answers      https://youtu.be/QwlSZrUCv80 

Tutor video 7WES -      https://youtu.be/WTc_ZodppUk 
Tutor Video 7MWL -      https://youtu.be/HKSBuGAtGcE 
Tutor video 7DFL -      https://youtu.be/CRb7uU7chMo 
Tutor Video 7BLY -      https://youtu.be/Kdp9KHFoyNI 
Tutor video 7PWD -      https://youtu.be/8hjp36vjaC4 
Tutor video 7GBU -      https://youtu.be/tj7mtebAWJo 
 Tutor Video 7TSP -      https://youtu.be/SotQrzeiUJg 
7TSP all about me -      https://youtu.be/r70Vq5FSc6Q 
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4. Under the current guidelines we are unable to meet face to face, but if these change in the future 

we would  like to invite you and your child into Wadebridge School to meet their Tutor and the 

Key Stage 3 Team. Further details will be sent out if this becomes a possibility. 

 

Finally, we are provisionally planning an Induction Day on Friday 4th September, where just our new Year 

7 students will attend, it will be essential for all students to view this as their 1st day at school.   

I thank you for your patience at this time and look forward to meeting you and your son/daughter in the 

future. 

Kind Regards 

 

 

Mr Phil Petchey  

KS3 Leader 

 

 


